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January 19, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Major in Greek and Latin
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on January 6 and 13, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plan for four BA Classical programs and three associated minors submitted by the Department of Greek and Latin:

Classical Humanities BA

Classical Greek Concentration BA

Classical Latin Concentration BA

Classical Greek and Latin Concentration BA

Classical Humanities minor

Classical Greek minor

Latin minor

The proposed BAs and minors are nearly direct conversions of the quarter-based programs, with the addition of several new courses intended to fill perceived gaps in coverage and to respond to new developments.  The committee was satisfied with design of these programs and our concerns were with issues of clarity and completeness.   The programs were all approved unanimously, contingent on a number of minor issues being addressed.  Examples of such issues are listed below:  
· Stating program learning goals in student-centered, active verb language
· Addressing the issue of changes to assessment procedures (if any) under semesters
· On semester advising sheets, listing departments outside Greek and Latin from which students can select courses, and adding a statement that advisor approval is necessary for these courses to count in the major
· On curricular maps, including a reference to courses outside the department and the learning goals they might fulfill
· Clarifying in a few cases whether “above the 2000 level” means “at or above the 2000 level,” or “at or above the 3000 level”
· Making sure that all courses that can count in the program are listed (including honors and decimalized versions)

· On the Classical Humanities minor, we suggest creating sub-plans (which appear on the transcript) rather than tracks (which don’t) for the Greek and Roman civilization specializations; create separate advising sheets for each specialization

· Clarifying the transition plans for minors

With these issues resolved, the committee feels that the proposal is ready for review by the full CCI and we forward it accordingly.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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